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2020 Canning Campaign A Big Success

Please Send In Your Contributions
Dear Currency Exchange Owner/Store Manager:

We are pleased to report that in spite of the challenges of COVID-19 that your efforts have already raised more than $50,000! If you haven’t had a chance to send in your monies your store(s) collected, please do so today.

Here is our mailing address:

Back 2 School Illinois 

3959 N. Lincoln Ave.

Chicago, IL 60613
If you have any questions, you can email us at info@B2SI.org or call 847.268.3550
Thank you for your support during this difficult year!

B2SI Board of Directors
10/3/20

